NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT WORKS PROGRAMMING

The Board considered a report providing information on the changes to the
prioritisation process for Neighbourhood Improvement Works.

Aaron O’ Brien requested clarification of whether the cost of assessment of these
projects by consultants was paid for from the budget for these works and asked
that the Board be advised on this matter.

The Board received the information.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


